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Boulder Creek To Get New Postoffice

March is the target date for

. completion of the new Boulder
~ Creek postoffice, at the inter-
‘section of Pine street and For-
st street. Designer and Engi-
‘heer Norris A. Houk reported
-the 3000-square foot concrete

block building will cost approx-
imately $40,000, including de-
velopment of the land. Plans
call for the roof to have 50-foot

tapered steel beams. Contractor

William B. Reese started con-
struction two weeks ago. The
federal government is leasing
the structure from Owner John
Bentzen of San Francisco.
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